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September 2, 2022

Dear Rec Academy Families,

Welcome back to a new school year! You are receiving this letter as you have previously
expressed interest in the Grade 4 Rec Academy.  We had an overwhelming response and will
be going ahead with this exciting program!  In order to confirm your registration please submit
the $30.00 program fee by September 15th.  Payments can be made online through
PowerSchool.  Once we receive your payment, you will receive an invitation (sent home with
your child) to join “Seesaw”.  Seesaw will be used to communicate with families throughout the
year.  A monthly calendar outlining our activities will also be sent home.  The Rec Academy will
take place every Tuesday afternoon from 1:10-3:00pm.

If you have any questions please contact the school at 780-921-3559 or email
mmcguire@sturgeon.ab.ca

I am looking forward to this exciting new program!

Mrs. McGuire
Rec Academy Teacher


